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		Reminder: Don't forget to bring your chairs, a 2 liter to share, and serving utensils (if you signed up to bring a dish) at Wednesdays End of the Year Instrumental Music Party. We will see you at the band lot on Barker at 5:30pm! If there is inclement weather we will see you in the Reitz Cafe.



	Please join us in welcoming our new music director, Mr. John Miller, on Thursday,
May 21 at 7:00 pm in the band room! 



	




		Help Us Reach All Instrumental Music Families at Reitz!
Welcome to all the new students and families who are coming on board - we're happy you're here!
  
Know an instrumental music family who may not yet be receiving our emails? Please forward this email to them and ask them to contact us to get on our email list! Email is our main form of communication.
  
To ensure you continue to stay updated with the latest news from F.J. Reitz Instrumental Music, please add fjreitzinstrumentalmusic@gmail.com to your address book.




			F.J. Reitz Instrumental Music website:
www.fjreitzinstrumentalmusic.org
or
Email Us!



		Find us on Facebook!
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